
Staff Selection Commission (KKR) Bengaluru  

Phase XI/2023/Selection Post 

RESEARCH ASSOCIATE (CULTURAL ANTHROPOLOGY) 

Post Category No. KK10323 

 

The Initial rejection list was posted on the website of SSC(KKR) on 15/04/2024.  On careful 

consideration of representations received from aggrieved candidates, the candidature of following 

candidates, for Phase XI/2023 for the above post, are held Ineligible, by User Department for the 

reasons stated against their names.  Such candidates who represented, have also been informed 

about the Commission’s decision vide email. 

 

FINAL  LIST OF INELIGIBLE CANDIDATES 

SL No Roll No. 
Name of 
Candidate Category Remarks on Eligibility 

1 1313014469 SHWETA GUPTA OBC 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application form and requisite 
documents not received 

2 2313006924 
SATARUPA 
DUTTA OBC 

Ineligible.  Essential 
Qualification is not in the 
relevant field 

3 3313005974 ANUPAMA.S OBC 

Ineligible.  Educational 
Qualification certificate after 
crucial date 

4 3313006325 ANCY CHERIAN UR 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application form and requisite 
documents not received 

5 3313006779 MANURAM K R UR 

Ineligible.  Essential 
Qualification is not in the 
relevant field 

6 4313007492 MANISH SHARMA OBC 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application form and requisite 
documents not received 

7 5313009858 VIPIN JATIN SC 

Ineligible.  Essential 
Qualification is not in the 
relevant field 

8 5313012678 
PRANJALI 
RAMTEKE SC 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application form and requisite 
documents not received 

9 5313012739 ABHIJAY UR 

Ineligible.  Only hardcopy of 
application form received.  No 
documents enclosed 

10 5313036884 DINESH SINGH OBC 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application form and requisite 
documents not received 



11 5313048039 POOJA KUMARI OBC 

Ineligible.  Essential 
Qualification is not in the 
relevant field 

12 8313000032 
ANAPALEPU 
GOPALA KRISHNA OBC 

Ineligible.  Educational 
Qualification certificate after 
crucial date 

13 8313003860 
MAKIREDDY 
HARISH OBC 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application form and requisite 
documents not received 

14 8313012557 ABINA K OBC 

Ineligible.  Essential 
Qualification is not in the 
relevant field 

15 8313016174 

MAVURI 
NOOKESWARA 
RAO OBC 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application form and requisite 
documents not received 

16 8313016251 PRITAM KAYAL SC 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application form and requisite 
documents not received 

 

Note :- No further representations will be entertained 

 

LIST OF PROVISIONALLY ELIGIBLE CANDIDATES 

SL No Roll No. Name of Candidate Category 

Remarks 
on 
Eligibility 

1 1313010644 SAKSHI YADAV OBC Eligible 

2 1313015775 DEEPANK DEO UR Eligible 

3 1313018316 SAURABH VERMA SC Eligible 

4 1313018386 SAURABH KUSHWAHA OBC Eligible 

5 1313018698 PRABHAKAR RAI UR Eligible 

6 1313039827 MANISH RAJ OBC Eligible 

7 2313010886 NANDADULAL SAHOO OBC Eligible 

8 2313011982 
SHRISTI 
CHATTAKHANDI UR Eligible 

9 2313012786 SUKANYA DATTA OBC Eligible 

10 2313015967 NANDINI BHOWMIK OBC Eligible 

11 2313019949 SNEHASHIS KHATUA OBC Eligible 



12 2313025948 
DINESH KUMAR 
BISWAL OBC Eligible 

13 3313000926 DATTANIRANJAN UR Eligible 

14 3313002552 JOSHITHA T OBC Eligible 

15 3313002770 ANJUMOL P A OBC Eligible 

16 3313003614 
PRAKASH RAMAPPA 
CHINAGUNDI OBC Eligible 

17 3313003802 PRALAY PANCHAXARI UR Eligible 

18 3313003973 
MANTESH D 
TAMRAGUNDI OBC Eligible 

19 3313004864 
NAVANEETH 
KRISHNAN OBC Eligible 

20 4313002896 BRIJESH SINGH OBC Eligible 

21 5313001505 ANKITA DAS OBC Eligible 

22 5313005885 AKASH TRIPATHY UR Eligible 

23 5313006516 
LAISHRAM BONISH 
SINGH OBC Eligible 

24 5313011708 SHIPRA CHANDRA SC Eligible 

25 5313012361 LIPIKA NATH OBC Eligible 

26 5313016606 SHAKSHI DAHIYA UR Eligible 

27 5313024706 MANISHA RATHEE UR Eligible 

28 5313036706 RAVI YADAV OBC Eligible 

29 5313039908 RAVEENA RATHORE UR Eligible 

30 5313040378 ROHAN MEENA ST Eligible 

31 5313046902 NAVEEN SINGH UR Eligible 

32 6313000939 NITAMONI BHARALI OBC Eligible 

33 6313001556 
NAMEIRAKPAM 
NAPOLEON MEITEI OBC Eligible 

34 8313002094 
MADIRAJU PENCHALA 
SAI JAYADEEP UR Eligible 

35 8313006430 
PENKI BUDDHA 
BHAGAVAN OBC Eligible 



36 8313007270 
GANESHHARIRAMANA 
J OBC Eligible 

37 8313013396 
BARLA DINESH 
KUMAR OBC Eligible 

38 8313013751 NEEMKAR ANOOSHA OBC Eligible 

39 8313014048 RONGALI RAGHU OBC Eligible 

40 8313014657 NIVRUTI GANGADEVI OBC Eligible 

41 8313015493 
DASARI RAMESH 
REDDY UR Eligible 

42 8313015654 K RAJA SHEKAR OBC Eligible 

43 8313015755 GAJARLA SHIVANI OBC Eligible 

44 9313007674 KIRAN KAIRI OBC Eligible 

 

Please note that mere inclusion of name in this list does not confirm their eligibility 

fully. Candidates will be called for Document Verification of originals as and when scheduled 

by the User Department. 

 

   

 SSC(KKR), Bangalore 

02/05/2024 

 


